
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 May 2022 

Dear Geraint, 

I am writing to share with you Senedd Cymru’s Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure 
Committee report on the provisional Common Frameworks for Air Quality, and for Chemicals and 
Pesticides. 

The report includes several recommendations for amendments to the Frameworks, which may be of 
interest to you in the context of your Committee’s scrutiny of the DEFRA Common Frameworks.  

We await the outcome of your work with interest. It would be helpful of you could share your report 
with us when it is available.   

If you require any further information, or would like to discuss the content of our report, please feel 
free to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Llyr Gruffydd MS,  
Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 
 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd,  
yr Amgylchedd a Seilwaith 
— 
Climate Change, Environment,  
and Infrastructure Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
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House of Commons 
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